
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

Welcome to February! A lot of information to share with you this week! 

Because of Covid mandates and regulations for transportation, seats must be assigned 
on the bus. Currently, seats are being held for those who are signed up but have not 
been riding the bus. In order to improve the bus routes, the transportation department 
will be redesigning routes and removing riders who are no longer, or never have ridden 
the bus. If you have questions, your child needs to be added back in, or your child 
needs to ride in the future, please contact the transportation department at 
541.937.5090. 

We have an upgrade to our flag poles, and they are in the process of being installed. 
Unfortunately, that means we will not have our flags flying for a few days. When it is all 
finished, they will be flying once again! Thank you for your patience. 

Do you have a student at Lundy? Next week, Self-Manager applications will be going 
out. Be sure to ask your student if they are going to make the list and if they are going to 
apply.  

February 9th is an early release day for our students. They will be served lunch and 
released at 11:50am. February 18th is a no school day. Enjoy the long weekend to relax 
and unwind! 

As always, be safe, healthy, and kind! 


